Minutes
TOWN OF BYRON PLAN COMMISSION
Byron Town Hall

August 2, 2016

Chairman Steve Wessing called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Roll call was taken, committee
members present were: Steve Wessing, Rudy Dubnicka, Randy Faher, Steve Hayes, Marlin Towne, Gary
LangBruttig, George Trewin, Robert Geiger and Karen Martin. Also present was Kathy Thunes from the
Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission. Others that were present were Kay Murre, Tim Buechel, Bob .
Simon, Mary Laudolff, Wendy Giese, Margaret Hicken, Pat Hicken and Ron Engal. :

Chairman Wessing read Open Meting notification notices and posting. For the total notification method
you can request a copy from Mary Laudolff, Town of Byron Clerk. '

Chairman Wessing asked for the June 28", 2016 meeting minutes be approved. Minutes were approved
as written.

Chairman Wessing then thanked Kath Thunes for the great job she has done in preparing and helping
The Town of Byron Planning Commission update the Town of Byron Commission Plan. At this time

Chairman Wessing turned the meeting over to Kathy Thunes.

Kathy Thunes then handed out revisions of Identification of issues and Opportunities for the Town of
Byron which was discussed at the June 28, 2016 meeting. The areas discussed were: Land Use, Economic
Development, Housing, Transportation, Utilities and Community Facilities, Agricultural, Natural and
Cultural Resources. After discussion, the revisions were accepted as changed, with future opportunity to

go back and make further changes.

Kathy Thunes then handed out proposed goals for the Town of Byron for the above listed areas
identified. A discussion took place and many ideas from the planning commission members and from
town residents were made during this time. Much discussion took place on speed limits in the town,
water testing, septic testing, and biking and walking trails when new subdivisions are proposed. Kathy
Thunes will add these ideas to the future plans of The Town of Byron. Kathy Thunes also mentioned that
not all the ideas have to be implemented and future boards and residents will be able to determine if

they are still needed in the town.

With no future business, Chairman Wessing asked for a motion to adjourn. Motion by Marlin Towne, -
second by George Trewin to adjourn. Motion carried at 9:10 p.m.

Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday September 20", 2016, at 7:00 p.m., at The Town of Byron

Hall.
Respectfully: Gary LangBruttig



